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The Tabernacle is committed to the health and safety of its congregation, staff 
and volunteers. The infectious disease response plan outlined below addresses 
the current COVID-19 situation and are based on both local and state 
government recommendations.  This plan may change based on new or 
updated guidelines. 


• Those staff members/ministry leaders who have recently traveled are asked 
to self-monitor for symptoms of COVID-19 for 10 days from the date of their 
return. 


• A mask is not required during this time but may be worn when at Tabernacle 
gatherings, events and/or services as additional protection if the individual 
has traveled to a high-risk area. 


• The Tabernacle does not require a 10-day home quarantine following travel. 


• If you have been exposed to or tested positive to COVID-19, please follow 
the guidelines outlined in The Tabernacle Workplace Safety policy.


• While attending Tabernacle events/services or serving in our offices/other 
locations, we ask that all staff members/ministry leaders engage in 
appropriate hygiene and safety practices which includes frequent hand 
washing, observing social distancing, respecting the boundaries of others 
and taking responsibility for their personal health. 



